NARTH WEST



NEIGHBORHOOD

WINTER 2022 Newsletter

ASSOCIATION

Virtually Meet Your Neighbors

Coffee Talk is suspended

NWNA Quarterly Meeting Spring 2022

Thursday, April 21, 6-7 p.m.
This meeting will be on Zoom.
Check Facebook and Nextdoor in mid April for a link to this meeting.

NWNA Clean Up Day

Saturday, May 21, 8 a.m. - 12 p.m. (58th and Lincoln Street)

NWNA Quarterly Meeting Summer 2022

Thursday, July 21, 6-7 p.m.
This meeting will be on Zoom.
Check Facebook and Nextdoor in mid July for a link to this meeting.

In person meetings returning in the Fall 2022

NWNA Clean Up/Dumpster Day is Back

Saturday, May 21 from 8 AM - Noon

By Jim Mains & City of Vancouver

The Northwest Neighborhood is excited to announce the return of our clean up/dumpster day. This year the city picked Saturday, May 21 as our date. The location is the same, at the corner of Lincoln and 58th Street. Vehicles will enter from 58th and Cherry Street.

Here are a few reminders from the city and NWNA for you to be aware of prior to the event:

- All participants, volunteers and attendees, will need to be aware of and follow current public health guidelines to prevent the spread of COVID-19.
- Do you need help getting your trash, recycling or yard debris to the
 drop-off site on Dumpster Day? Or, would you like to help your
 neighbors by participating in the event? Peter Fels is once again coordinating volunteers to help neighbors who cannot get their stuff to
 the drop-off sites. Volunteers will come to your house, load your stuff
 and take it to the drop-off sites. If you have a pickup truck or van and
 would like to help, or if you just want to lend your truck for the cause,
 contact Peter. If you need help from one of the volunteers, contact
 Peter at 360-609-1655 or plfels@gmail.com
- Please help us in reminding neighbors that cleanup events are intended for bulky items that are too large for your regular garbage can.
 Limit large loads of home project/remodel debris (i.e. flooring tiles, drywall, large amounts of fencing, etc.).

There is an ad inside the newsletter with more details. If you would like to volunteer on site during the event please contact Jim Mains at jim@jimmains.com.